
Dear Senate Committee, 
 
Re:    Food Standards 
        Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
I 100% support the labeling of Palm Oil on all foods on Australian  
shopping shelves.  It is important that the public have the direct  
purchasing decision of such products and engage manufactures by making  
them accountable for the ingredients used.  They must understand that  
consumers today are more knowledgible than ever and will not put up with  
actions that have long term consequences on our environment and overall  
health. 
 
I have no interests pertaining to this matter, other than it is the  
right thing to do.  My children want to see the world as I see it today  
- including forests with Orangutans.  With little actions come large  
outcomes.  This is but an example of what little action you, and we, can  
influence today that makes complete sense and benefits all!  Can you  
please ensure you do the right thing and make this labeling mandatory. 
 
My name is Hayden Maynard and I am a consumer that wants change.  I can  
be reached if you require any further updates on the numbers below/ 
 
With Regards, 
 
*Hayden Maynard* 
 
 


